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Monday, June 10, 2013 
 
THE BOARD OF DARKE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS MET IN REGULAR SESSION AT 1:30 P.M. WITH MEMBERS PRESENT: Commissioners 
Michael E. Stegall, Diane L. Delaplane & Michael W. Rhoades; Robin Blinn, Adm. Clerk/Secretary; and Patty Harter; Asst. Clerk/Secretary;  
Alex Mikos w/TIGER Radio; Ryan Carpe w/Daily Advocate; Bob Robinson w/Ball Publishing/Early Bird; and DC Citizen Fred Dean. 
 
Mrs. Delaplane moved to approve the minutes of Wednesday, June 5, 2013; motion seconded by Mr. Rhoades and all voted YEA. 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF EXAMINATION AND ALLOWANCE OF BILLS 
 
Mr. Rhoades moved to approve the following vouchers for payment; motion was seconded by Mrs. Delaplane and all voted YEA. 
            
               70 entries              County-$5,219.97                   Other-$85,918.35                     Total: $ 91,138.32    
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-91-2013) RE-APPOINTING MEMBERS OF THE DARKE COUNTY BOARD OF ZONING 
APPEALS &  ZONING COMMISSION 
 

 

 

 

 
 
IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-92-2013) FUND TRANSFER (MRTC) JUNE 2013 
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IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-93-2013) REVENUE & APPROPRIATION INCREASES (2011 CDBG FORMULA 
GRANT) 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-94-2013) FUND TRANSFER (Frazer Rd.-Reconstruction) 
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IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-95-2013) FUND ADVANCE  (Community Corrections-House Arrest) 
 

 

                
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-96-2013) TRANSFER OF APPROPRIATIONS (Darke Co. Solid Waste) 
 

 

 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF MONTHLY INVENTORY REPORT OBLIGATIONS & SECURITIES FOR COUNTY OF DARKE AS 
OF MAY 28, 2013 
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********************* 

 
******************** 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF PUBLIC ATTENDEES QUESTIONS/COMMENTS: 
 
**Bob Robinson w/Early Bird and Alex Mikos w/TIGER Radio:  No questions 
 
**Ryan Carpe w/Daily Advocate:  Question regarding ribbons/signs out front of the Administration Building. Wanted to know 
what organization etc. put the ribbons out for display?  Commissioners advised that the “Relay for Life” and the “Cancer 
Society”, not sure if it is the local “Cancer Society” or “National” responsible for the ribbon display.  Adm. Clerk/Secy. advised 
him of whom called to get permission from the Commissioners to display the ribbons.  He advised he would follow-up with the 
“Cancer Society” for more details. 
 
DC Citizen Fred Dean:  Wanted to know about the signs in front of the CH & Admin. Building. There is talk that the 
Commssioners used “county-general” dollars to pay for the signs, is that so?  Commissioners advised that “no, that is not 
correct”.  They advised that the signs are made out of recycled products, which caused them to be paid out of Solid Waste 
funds, which is fees that you and I pay for trash pickup.  The Commissioners advised Mr. Dean to go back and advise those 
citizens about the funds that were used to purchase all the recycled signs. 
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MRS. DELAPLANE MOVED TO ADJOURN; SECONDED BY MR. RHOADES AND ALL VOTED YEA.  THE MEETING WAS 
ADJOURNED AT 1:38 P.M.  
 
 

                    __        
    Michael W. Rhoades 

 
_________                                                               ________                     ______                      
Robin R. Blinn, Administrative Clerk/Secy.                                                             Michael E. Stegall 
 
                                                                          ________            ____________                     
                                                                                                   Diane L. Delaplane, 
Patricia S. Harter, Assistant Clerk/Secy.                                                                DARKE COUNTY BOARD  
                                                                 OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF FURTHER DISCUSSION BY THE BOARD 
 
**All Commissioners attended the Darke Co. Planning Commission meeting. 
 
**All Commissioners and Community Development/Grants Coordinator Jeff Marshall met with Greenville City Mayor Mike Bowers, Safety 
Director Curt Garrison and City Solicitor Camille Baker regarding sanitary services. 
 
 
 


